
     
FULL COMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

July 15, 2025 

TO: Members, Committee on House Administration 
FROM: Bryan Steil, Chairman, Committee on House Administration  
SUBJECT: Full Committee Hearing: “Clean Rolls, Secure Elections: Reviewing Voter List 
Maintenance Standards.” 
 
On Tuesday, July 22, 2025, at 10:30am ET, the Committee on House Administration will hold 
a hearing titled, “Clean Rolls, Secure Elections: Reviewing Voter List Maintenance Standards.” 
The hearing will be held in room 1310 of the Longworth House Office Building.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Clerk of the Committee, Kristen Monterroso, at 
Kristen.Monterroso@mail.house.gov or (202) 225-8281. For media inquiries, please contact the 
Press Secretary, Maggie Westerman, at Maggie.Westerman@mail.house.gov or (202) 225-8281. 
  

mailto:Annemarie.Cake@mail.house.gov

